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Teacher Notes:
8/28- PTA Back to School Fun on the Field Night 7:30-10:00 (Come and enjoy the outdoor games and a movie on the field.)

Curriculum:
In Language Arts, we have been working on reviewing all of our letters and letter sounds. Students are also getting to revisit all the Superkids in this review unit. We are working on correct formation of letters and sentences on handwriting paper. 

In Math, we are working on Math Workshops. Students are counting numbers and comparing numbers. Students are doing different activities to advance their counting skills. They have also been exploring some of the math tools that we will use this year, during Math Workshop time.

In Social Studies, we have been reviewing all the rules for the different areas of the school. Students worked together as a class to create the classroom rules. They have also signed their names to the classroom rules poster, as their pledge to work hard to make a fun learning environment. We will also talk about bus safety and fire safety.
	
Citizenship:
	
	Be Responsible

	
	Encourage Everyone

	
	Show Respect





Special Note:
We have had a wonderful first few days of school. The students are really starting to understand the routine of first grade, as well as the procedures of first grade. I am so excited to get to know every student in my class and for us all to grow together as a “first grade” family.
